
Hi, 

I've recently started a new accountancy practice. I haven't yet taken on employees but I 

may do so in the future. 

I'm also a Software Developer and have considered writing a payroll application before - 

is it possible for me to be involved from that point of view i.e. can I receive all literature 

you are sending software providers? 

I've done UK payroll over the years and their introduction of RTI (which is very similar to 

what you propose) has made things a lot easier. However, note that they phased its 

introduction over a couple of years which is always a good idea as it allows initial issues 

to be ironed out. 

Good luck with the project and please keep me informed of all updates. 

Regards, 

Alan Dunne 

ADMG LIMITED 

103 Hunters Hill 

Ballycullen 

Dublin 24 

D24 YE08 

Phone:  087 955 3666 

Email:     alan@admg.ie 

Website:   www.admg.ie 
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